
ANNOUNCEMENT FOR 2019 RESEARCH GRANT COMPETITION 

  

The All Armenian Foundation Financing Armenological Studies invites all interested candidates 
to apply for Armenological research projects for 2019, aimed at solving urgent problems in the 
field of Armenology. 

The priorities will be given to the following directions of Armenology: 

   a) The challenges Armenology faces in the 21st century 

   b) The problems of overcoming the consequences of Genocide within the frames of “From 
Recognition to Compensation”,  

   c) Problems of Study of the Legacy of Armenological Sources in Foreign Countries 

   d)  The priorities of investigating the historical past and preserving the cultural values of 
Artsakh, 

   e)  The current stage of strengthening the Armenian statehood, its historical lessons and 
prospects. 

  The selected projects are given one year period to be implemented. 

      The presented programs should identify stages, mentioning the timing and tasks of their 
implementation, the volumes of financing with appropriate calculations and propositions. 

The project can be carried out both by one scientific group with its leader and staff and by 
individual scholars. 

The tender board will start working following the publication of the present 
announcement, one month later. 

    For more information please contact: 

    Yerevan, Baghramyan Ave. 24, room 40 

    Email. info@haygithimnadram.am 

    Phone: +(374 10) 521 362 

 

 

 

 

 



 


